
Mr. Izuta (JF1RPZ JN3TMW JA4PHT VR2IZ NE6Z)

Chairman of IARU Reg.3 ARDF Committee

                                                        18 June, 2019

Dear Izuta-san,

First of all, I would like to apologize for lack of prompt information in the past days regard to the planed 
IARU R3 ARDF Championships of 2019. 

Now regretfully, I have to report you that CRAC has determined the implementation for the plan of hosting 
this event has been inexorably failed. 

This is due to the unforeseen difficulties arose in our collaborate party about a week ago, which cause the 
lost of the support from local government, and consequently, all previous event preparations which has 
been almost completed was crashed. After the problem was uncovered we tried to find any possible 
alternate approach or rescue plan to make the hosting job to continue but were defeated.

We understand this miscarry will bring disappointment and negative impact to the IARU R3 ARDF 
community, and bring a big trouble on you. On behalf of CRAC, may I sincerely pray for your kind 
understanding and excuse, and express our deep apology to R3 ARDFers.

Again thanks for your tremendous effort and support on ARDF activities of IARU R3.

Sincerely yours,

Li Haiqing, President of CRAC

INT CRAC

int@crac.org.cn


